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Buzby, the Director of Public Works, intend to inspect the site in the near future to
determine the limit of open space areas for mowing purposes and to check signage,
because Federal regulations have changed with rcgard to size of signage since the
devclopment was constructed.

The Supervisors directed Solicitor Grabowski to review the necessary documcnts for
dedication of Longleaf Estates Phase I for the Board’s consideration at their June 24,
2002 meeting.

T. MYLARS FOR SIGNATURE:
1. Jefferson Tract

K. PUBLIC COMMENT: None.

L. SUPERVISOR’S COMMENTS: None.

M. PRESS CONFERENCE: A conference was held to answer questions of thosc
reporters present.

N. ADJOURNMENT: Upon motion by Supervisor Benninglon, seconded by
Supervisor Snyder, and carried unanimously, the May 28, 2002 Hilltown Township
Board of Supervisors Meeting was adjourned at 8:20PM.

Respectfully submitted,

jf{rrhé&zw
Lyhda Seimes

Township Secretary



